
 

 

 

  

    

  

  

 

 

4-7-20 

Dear Members of the West Seneca School Community, 

Per the Governor’s executive order from April 6, 2020, schools will remain closed until April 29, 

2020. We will continue to provide remote educational support to our students for the remainder 

of this closure. Additionally, we will continue to provide our food service and emergency 

daycare programs. We are committed to supporting our students and the school community and 

hope that everyone stays safe and healthy during this crisis. 

Thank you 


